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Desmond	
  Connors	
  Presentation 
 
What a fabulous start to the New Year we've had in DPS. Many thanks to Des 
Connors for coming to the club at short notice this week. I think it is fair to say that 
Des gave a very enjoyable, entertaining and funny talk on his work last week and 
was much appreciated by all those in attendance at the club. His dedication to 
spending 9 years to document fully the life cycle of the King Fisher bird was nothing 
short of astounding. His images were truly inspiring for all nature lovers and nature 
photographers. 
 

 
 

Des Connors being presented by Denis Whelehan with a copy of FIAP Nature 
Biennial World Cup book in which Des’ images featured prominently. 

 

 
 


